
 
 
 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      Contact: Lance Vanderbeck 
                 Airport Director 
 
                 541.867.7422 
 

 
CITY OF NEWPORT 

LIMITED ACCESS TO THE 
NEWPORT MUNICIPAL AIRPORT FBO 

 
Due to the COVID-19 outbreak, there will be limited access to the Newport 

Municipal Airport FBO, beginning Tuesday, March 24, 2020 until April 28, 2020. 

During this time period, the FBO will be locked. A NOTAM (Notice to Airmen) 

has been issued regarding this limited access. Fuel continues to be available – self-

service AvGas will be open, but Jet-A is only available on an on-call basis by calling 

541.867.7422. 

No crew cars will be available during this time. Hertz rental cars will continue to 

be available by appointment through Hertz, at 541.758.4101. 

An Airport employee will be on-call during the evenings for after-hours Jet-A 

fueling. Normal call-out fees will be charged. The after-hours telephone number is 

541.530.1364. 

Questions should be directed to Lance Vanderbeck, Airport Director, at 

541.867.7422 or by e-mail at l.vanderbeck@newportoregon.gov. 
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